
2016-02-09 Nebula Maintenance
On Tuesday, February 9th from 8:00am through 11:59pm on Wednesday, February 10th the Nebula OpenStack cluster will be entirely unavailable for a 
major network upgrade.

We will work on:

Software and security updates
Upgrading all switches and cabling to 10GigE
Compartmentalization of services to improve network performance

The entire cluster will be down and unavailable, including instances.  Everything will be restored to its state at the time of shutdown.
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